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May 6, 2021 

 

In solidarity with Professor Azarova and in support of CAUT’s imposing censure on the 

University of Toronto, any requests for funds or reimbursements for speaking engagements, activities, 

or conference participation for any events at or affiliated with the University of Toronto are no longer 

eligible expenses for reimbursement under CUPE Local 3906’s Professional Development Funds for 

both Sessional Faculty and Post Doctoral Fellows. This policy will remain in place until CAUT’s call 

for censure has been resolved to their satisfaction.  

 

Further, we strongly encourage members of all three of our bargaining units to respect the call 

for censure and refrain from attending or participating in events being held at the U of T. 

 

On behalf of the CUPE 3906 Benefits Committee, 

 

 
 

Sharoni Mitra 

President- CUPE 3906  

 


